
Work Session – July 21, 2021 
 

 

The Charles City Board of Education met in a work session on Wednesday, July 21, 2021 via zoom 

with the option to attend in person at the Central Services office. President Mack called the meeting 

to order at 7:02am. Present via zoom: Board members; Dight, Rottinghaus, and Bergland. Absent: 

Freund and student member Jones. Staff members present included Superintendent Fisher, 

Director of Operations Jerry Mitchell, Director of Communications Justin Devore, and Director of 

Finance/Board Secretary Evan Marten. The Charles City press was also present for this meeting. 

There were no public comments.  

 

Director of Operation’s Jerry Mitchell presented an open ended conversation on upcoming 

facilities projects to provide clarity to the board and public. Topics discussed were large tickets 

items that should be completed pending board approval within the next few years as part of our 5-

year strategic plan. Long term facility plans were also discussed as part of the districts strategic 

plan. 

 

 

President Mack adjourned the meeting at 07:47am   

 

 

 

______________________                                                      _____________________________ 

Approved                                                                                  Joshua Mack, President 

 

                                                                                                  _____________________________ 

                                                                                                Evan Marten, Board Secretary  


